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SUBJECT: WALK ON School Accountability Report Cards  
 
DATE:  January 19, 2023 
 
PERSON(S) RESPONSIBLE: Buck Roggeman, Director of Curriculum and Special Projects 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The District Administration recommends the Board review and approve 2021-2022 School 
Accountability Report Cards (SARC). The SARC reports reflect the previous school year’s data. 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
California law requires that each school site prepare and make publicly available a School Accountability 
Report Card (or SARC). The law states that the SARC “Shall provide data by which parents can make 
meaningful comparisons between public schools enabling them to make informed decisions on which school to 
enroll their children.” 
 
INFORMATION: 
 
The information contained in these reports enable the public to gain an accurate and realistic depiction of 
PGUSD schools. The School Accountability Report Card for each school site is available by February 1 and is 
available on the California Department of Education website, as well as the PGUSD website. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
None. 
 
 
 


